

LA Creole Happenings October 2017

New LA Creole Office Location

LA Creole now has an office location in New Orleans at Xavier University. Your leadership has been working for some time to establish a space for our association that could serve as a hub for our administrative operations.

The Association opened its office for at tour by members on September 30 for two hours and it was a successful event.



LA CREOLE

Members were able to register for Conference at the Open House. If you did not get the chance to visit the new location, you may want to stop by after the October Member Meeting on October 20th. Pictured are some of the members in attendance at the Open House.

The LA Creole office is located in Room 301 of the Administration Building at Xavier University.



Our new location has already started receiving visitors who are interested in supporting our Association and its activities.

Pictured left, at an introductory meeting, are the 2017 LA Creole President, Dr. Elizabeth Rhodes (I), the French Consul General, Mr. Vincent Sciama (c), and Past President, Ms. Pat Schexnayder (r).

Online registration is now open for the 2017 Member Meeting and LA Creole Conference. October 20 - 22. Go online to register at:

www.lacreole.org